
In Support H7293 with Amendment 

Chair Bennett and Members if the House Environment Committee,  

I support H7293 with the suggested amendment that Chapter 166 Natural Heritage 

Program be omitted from H7293. A separate bill should be for the Natural Heritage 

Program. 

I encourage the Committee to vote favorable passage of H7293 with the suggested 

amendment. 

Thank you.  

Michelle Komar, citizen 
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Warwick, RI 

  


